300 W 22ND STREET • OAK BROOK ILLINOIS 60523-8842 USA • 630.571.5466

July 18, 2017

Larry Redlin W300 S10412 Lakeside Drive Mukwonago, WI 53149

Dear Lion Larry,

Thank you for all your support regarding Lioness. As stated in my emails to you the following three statements are correct:

Lions Club International will continue to support the work and operations of existing Lioness Clubs now and after July 1, 2018.

Lioness Clubs are not in danger of losing affiliation with Lions Clubs International.

Lioness Clubs will continue to have insurance coverage as long as they are sponsored and endorsed by a Chartered Lions Club.

If you need further assistance, please feel free to contact me at any time.

Best Regards,

Octavia Treadway

Membership Team Leader